From: "Tom Michelman" <tmichelman@comcast.net> **Subject**: FBFRT Proposal to Bring the Trail to Sudbury

Date: June 29, 2011 7:40:38 AM EDT To: <Selectmen@sudbury.ma.us>

Cc: "Bill Place" <PlaceB@sudbury.ma.us>, "Carmen Reiss" <creiss@concordma.gov>, "Christopher Whelan" <cwhelan@concordma.gov>, "David Shedd" <David.Shedd@mhd.state.ma.us>, "Debbie Dineen" <concom@sudbury.ma.us>, "Delia Kaye" <dkaye@concordma.gov>, "Elise Woodward" <ewoodward@concordma.gov>, "Gregory Howes" <ghowes@concordma.gov>, "Jeffrey Wieand" <jeffw@concordma.gov>, "Jim Lyon" <jlyon@icl-imaging.com>, "Jody Kablack" <kablackj@sudbury.ma.us>, "Judy LaRocca" <judy\_larocca@yahoo.com>, "Marcia Rasmussen" <mrasmussen@concordma.gov>, "Maureen Valente" <maureenv@sudbury.ma.us>, "Patricia A. Brown" patbrown34@comcast.net>, "Roland Bartl" <rbartl@acton-ma.gov>, "Stanly Black" <sblack@concordma.gov>, "Dick Williamson" <ri>richardcw@verizon.net>, "Bob Hall" <robt.hall@comcast.net>

1 Attachment, 471 KB

Dear Sudbury Board of Selectmen,

Please see the attached letter proposing to move the process along to bring the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail to Sudbury.

We look forward to presenting this proposal to you more formally. If possible we would welcome being placed on the agenda for the July 5th Board of Selectmen meeting to discuss. Feel free to contact me or Sudbury FBFRT Board Members Dick Williamson or Bob Hall if you have any questions or concerns prior to a formal presentation.

Best regards,

Tom Michelman – President Friends of the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail, Inc. <a href="https://www.brucefreemanrailtrail.org">www.brucefreemanrailtrail.org</a>
6 Magnolia Drive
Acton, MA 01720

978-580-6190 tmichelman@comcast.net



Bring the Tr...pdf (471 KB)